Hanwell

Rural Community

Special Meeting
August 19, 2015
Minutes

Attendance
Deputy Mayor Darren MacKenzie, Councillor Chris Melvin, Councillor Holly Hyslop,
Councillor Susan Jonah, Councillor Carla Ward and Clerk/Treasurer Melanie Frost. Mayor
Susan Cassidy was on approved sick leave.

1. Calling to Order
This meeting was called to order by Deputy Mayor Darren MacKenzie at 7:20pm

2. Adoption of the Agenda
Moved by Councillor Holly Hyslop
Seconded by Councillor Carla Ward
That the Agenda be approved as presented

Unanimously Carried
#01-08-2015
3. Special Business
Consideration of assuming responsibility for recycling and pickup twice a month
Moved by Councillor Holly Hyslop
Seconded by Councillor Susan Jonah

WHEREAS the Hanwell rural community does not have control over recycling for the
community
AND WHEREAS Council would like to increase the recycling pick up to twice a month
BE IT RESOLVED the Hanwell rural community will take over the administration of the
municipal recycling contract from Regional Service Commission 11 as of January 1, 2016.
Council requests that Fredericton Region Solid Waste continue to maintain the administration of
the recycling collection until December 31, 2015

Unanimously Carried

#02-08-2015
4. Adjournment
Moved by Councillor Holly Hyslop to adjourn.
This meeting was adjourned at 7:27 pm.
Certified Correct
Melanie Frost Darren MacKenzie

Clerk Treasurer Deputy Mayor



